
 

 



 

  

#becauseofyou >>> 

(continued from page 1) 
 

Christmas In Romania 

 

        Gift Catalog purchases directly enhance the daily 

work at the Point of Hope. From warm clothes to 

nourishing food and empowering self-defense classes, 

your donations create lasting positive changes for 
the children we serve. 

        It's essential to recognize that without your 
support, none of this would be possible. Each donor 

plays a crucial role in making the lives of these 

children brighter and filled with hope. 

        We extend our heartfelt thanks to you for making 

a real difference in our community. Thank you for 

being a part of Another Child's mission and for helping 

us bring joy and opportunities to those who need it 

most. 

         

        Thanks to YOU, a beautiful Christmas Celebration was held at Point of 
Hope Development Center. It was a joyful event for all the kiddos! Thanks 
to your incredible support, this special party came alive. 

        The air was filled with cheerful Christmas carols sung by the children, and 

the nativity skit, performed by some of the kids, told the beautiful story of the 

first Christmas. 

        The day was made even more magical by the appearance of Santa Claus 

himself! Santa visited the party and surprised each child with a beautifully 

wrapped Christmas gift that YOU provided. The room lit up with smiles and 

excitement as each present was opened. 

     Because of you, every family also received a food basket, ensuring that 
everyone could enjoy a delicious meal together during the Christmas season. 

     This celebration was a true highlight, bringing happiness & warmth to all the 

children and their families. A huge thank you to YOU for making this possible! 

A Heartfelt Thank You to Our Amazing Supporters!  

        We are thrilled to express our deepest gratitude to 

each and every one of you who made our Christmas Gift 

catalog a tremendous success. Your generosity has truly 

made a difference in the lives of many children. 

        12 unique items were offered in our catalog, from 

cozy clothing to delicious food and even self-defense 

classes for girls. The response was overwhelming, and 

we can't thank you enough for your kindness.  

Alexandru say’s 
Thank You to 
everyone who 

helped with the 
Christmas 

Catalog in 2023! 



 

  

#becauseofyou>>> 

A FANTASTIC DAY OF KINDNESS! 

 

YOU CAN HELP GIVE POVERTY THE BOOT! 

     We are excited to announce “Give Poverty The Boot”, a wonderful 

partnership between Another Child and Roma Boots, two Christian 

organizations dedicated to making a positive impact in the world. This 

campaign focuses on providing high-quality rain boots to children in 

need.  

     Roma Boots has been actively involved in giving back to 

communities by distributing new pairs of boots to children around the 

world. The goal of is to distribute 2,000 pairs of boots to children in 

Romania and Guatemala, where Another Child is actively involved in 

serving. Together, we can make a difference in the lives of these 

children and Give Poverty The Boot! 

Beautiful children in Guatemala and 
Romania received God’s best gift of all! 

        In a heartwarming event held in Lafayette, Louisiana, 

Another Child Foundation, along with eight other 

nonprofits, came together to create a day of joy and 
kindness for the community. The effort was aimed at 

serving homeless adults and underserved children, making 

it a memorable and exciting occasion. 

        Homeless individuals attending the event were 

provided with new shoes, warm socks, nourishing food, and 

clothing to ensure they felt cared for during the holiday 

season. In the spirit of giving, each homeless child received 

toys to brighten their Christmas, along with Bibles to share 

messages of hope and positivity. Attendees also had access 

to various health and social services. 

        The highlight of the day was a touching act of 

kindness – foot-washing performed by dedicated 

volunteers. This symbolic gesture not only offered 

practical assistance but also conveyed compassion & 

empathy to those experiencing homelessness. The 

volunteers' efforts were met with gratitude and smiles, 

making the event truly special. 

        OneDay23 exemplified the power of community 

coming together to make a positive impact. As the day 

unfolded, it became a beacon of hope and kindness, 

reminding everyone that even small acts of service 
can create a significant ripple of positivity. 

“OneDay23’s 
impactful work 
showcased the 
potential of a 

community coming 
together and the 

profound impact it can 
have on the lives of the 
marginalized.”  -John 

Reeve 

You helped an 
ACF volunteer 

serve a 
homeless man 
through foot 
washing and 
new shoes! 

A child picking out a 
special Christmas gift 

#becauseofyou! 

The JOY of a 
new pair of 

boots! Isn’t she 
beautiful? 



     Imagine the joy and warmth a brand new pair of 
rain boots can bring to a child in need. This is your 
chance to make a difference through our heartfelt 
campaign, "Give Poverty the Boot," in collaboration 
with Roma Boots. 
 
    For just $15, you can provide a child in 
Guatemala or Romania with a high-quality pair 
of rain boots, a simple yet impactful gesture that 
transcends mere footwear. These boots, valued at 
$45, are not just a practical necessity but a symbol of 
hope, protection, and a brighter future. 
 
    Our goal for 2024 is ambitious – to gift 2,000 pairs 
of boots to children facing the challenges of poverty. 
With your support, we can turn this vision into 
reality and make a meaningful impact on young 
lives. By partnering with Roma Boots, renowned for 
their commitment to social responsibility, we ensure 
that your contribution goes a long way in changing 
lives. 

     Why rain boots, you ask? In many parts of 
Guatemala and Romania, children often lack basic 
protection from the elements. Rainy seasons can bring 
not only discomfort but also health risks. By 
providing these boots, you are not just shielding 
them from the rain but empowering them to go to 
school, and navigate their world confidently. 
 
    Your $15 will be a catalyst for positive change, 
creating ripples of happiness that extend far beyond 
the simple act of gifting boots. It's a chance to be part 
of a movement that addresses poverty at its roots and 
uplifts communities. 
 
    Don't miss out on this opportunity to be a beacon of 
hope for these children. Join us in giving poverty the 
boot and shaping a brighter, warmer future for those 
who need it most. 
 
Act now, and let's step into compassion together! 

   

YOUR SUPPORT IS NEEDED! 

 

Will you send a gift today? 

LET’S TOGETHER ‘GIVE POVERTY THE BOOT’ 


